
 

To whom it may concern: 
  

Dear Colleagues, 
 

 

The International Russian Language Center of the Russian State University for the Humanities 

(RSUH) sends you its greetings and wishes of good health and well-being. 

 

In the current pandemic situation we would like to support in every possible way those students from 

our foreign partner universities who are going to continue studying Russian language. 

 

Our center has been successfully working in the field of Russian language teaching for more than 30 

years. We have gained valuable experience in creating a variety of programs for students of all levels 

of Russian language proficiency. 

Please note that we are still offering short-term courses for both face-to-face and online teaching  

Russian as a Foreign Language. 

We would like to introduce: 

 Semester courses of varying intensity (from 8 to 20 academic hours per week) 

 Summer schools (from 4 to 8 weeks in June-August) 

 Evening courses (6 academic hours per week for students combining study with work) 

 Training courses for admission to Russian universities 

 Training courses for TORFL exam 

 Special courses, taking into account students’ specific language learning needs (academic and 

professional purposes) 

  Courses on the methodology of teaching Russian as a foreign language (for teachers and 

advanced students) 

 

The academic program includes various types of out-of-class activities: online discussion club, 

organization of meetings with interesting people, visits to virtual museums and exhibitions, collective 

viewing movies, performances, etc. 

We will be grateful if you bring this information to the attention of your students. 

 

For further information about the programs, terms and cost of training, please contact: 

ruslang@rggu.ru 
 

We thank you in advance and look forward to continued fruitful cooperation between our 

universities! 

 

 
Prof. Valentina Y. Trufanova 

Director of The International Russian Language Center 

Russian State University for the Humanities 


